
 
 

School Policies 
 
IGA - CURRICULUM DEVELOPMENT 
 
Ongoing curriculum review is necessary to meet the needs of students. Successful curriculum 
development is a cooperative enterprise involving all impacted staff members, carried out under 
the leadership of the Director, and using multiple resources. Carefully conducted and 
supervised experimentation for curriculum development also is desirable. 
 
The curriculum shall include a program of instruction based on and designed to enable students 
to meet Waldorf curriculum standards and Colorado Academic Standards. 
 
The Board expects the faculty and administration to regularly evaluate curriculum instruction 
additions to the instructional program. 
 
All teachers have professional obligations to continually work on MSCS curriculum 
development. It is expected that all lead teachers will contribute. 
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